13. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
13.3 Allison Wilson: Chester Street West
Allison Wilson, resident of Park Terrace addressed the Board regarding her concerns about the
conversion of Chester Street West into a pedestrian mall. Mrs Wilson requested that the Board

reconsider the “closure” of Chester Street West.

The Board decided:

1. To seek a report into the concerns and procedural issues raised by Mrs Wilson in relation
to Chester Street West and the implications of rescinding the decision to convert Chester
Street West into a pedestrian mall.

2. To arrange a morning site visit to Chester Street West.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


